
																					SAVING	SILBERNAGEL:	
										HURRICANE	HARVEY	HELP	

	
	

The	Farragut	Schools	are	joining	together	to	adopt	a	Houston	area	
school.	We	have	chosen	to	support	Silbernagel	Elementary	School	in	a	
suburb	of	Houston	called	Dickinson,	Texas.		They	are	a	pre-K-4th	grade	
school	that	has	been	severely	damaged	by	Hurricane	Harvey.		They	had	
started	their	2nd	day	of	school	when	they	had	to	evacuate,	and	many	
families	and	teachers	lost	everything.		Here	is	how	you	can	help:	

	
From	September	5th	–	September	22nd,	we	are	accepting	donations	of	

NEW	items	ONLY:	
	

-school	supplies:		pencils,	crayons,	markers,	paper,	folders,	scissors,	
glue,	highlighters,	erasers,	etc.	
-backpacks		
-classroom	supplies:		pens,	paper,	staples,	pencil	sharpeners,	card	
stock,	binders,	folders,	playground	balls,	etc.	
-any	size	clothing:		underwear,	socks,	shoes,	coats,	jeans,	shirts,	etc.	
-teddy	bears	or	stuffed	animals		
	
You	may	also	make	monetary	donations	of	cash	or	check	made	to	FIS	
PTA.		Please	turn	into	your	teacher	and	label	“HURRICANE	HARVEY	
HELP”	on	outside	of	envelope	to	any	Farragut	School.	
	
***Please	drop	NEW	items	in	the	foyer	of	any	Farragut	School.		
Farragut	Middle	will	ONLY	be	accepting	monetary	donations.*****	
	 	
	
Questions?		Please	email:	president@fispta.org. 	
	 	


